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REACH Compliance 
 
Dear Customer, 
 

The European regulation (EC) 1907/2006 concerning Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and restriction of  
the CHemical substances (REACH)  is in force since June 2007. 
 

 This new legislation has the aim  to evaluate and control the risks due to chemical substances. Its purpose 
is to improve the protection of human health and the environment through a better and earlier identification of the 
chemical substances properties. 

 
For more information, please see the "Guidelines of Automobile Industry about REACH”, developed by the 

representatives of all the major cars manufacturers and suppliers of related industry worldwide. 
This guideline is available at:  
 
 www.acea.be/reach  
 

 
UFI FILTERS HYDRAULIC DIVISION is aware of the conditions raised by the new REACH legislation relating 

to the products that supplies or may supply  to its customers. In particular, with regard to the  articles, the only 
requirements of REACH are: 

 
1. In case of intentional release of substances from the articles, a record of these substances must be 

kept (if produced or imported > 1 ton / year) 
 

2. If SVHC1 substances  are contained at a higher  level than 0.1%, the presence of such substances 
must be notified to the Agency and to the customer. 

 
 None of the articles that we supply to you  has an intentional release of substances in normal use or 

reasonably foreseeable (Article 7), consequently this condition  does not apply to our products. 
 
Concerning the substances contained in our articles, we can confirm that based on our knowledge and the 

declarations of our suppliers to date, none of the substances listed in the candidate list (Annex XIV of the 
Regulation) is present in our products in quantity exceeding 0.1%. 

 
We declare that we will provide communication to our customers in the event that any article contains 

substances included in the candidate list (updated regularly) within 45 days from its publication (art. 33), otherwise 
we will not send any communication. 
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